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 Safety & Health Circular No. 19/2010 
 Notification of Ceased Operation of Mandatory 
 Safety Training (MST) Courses 
 
             Date:  18 October 2010 

             Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 
 
The Commissioner for Labour issued a press release on 17 September 2010, concerning the 
cessation of the captioned MST courses.  
 
The press release may be downloaded at : 
http://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/201009/17/P201009170084.htm 

 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the Occupational Safety and Health Branch of the 
Labour Department on 2559 2297, or e-mail: enquiry@labour.gov.hk 
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